

October 7, 2021

The Honorable Ed Wolf Mayor of Wildwood, Florida 100 North Main Street Wildwood, FL 34785

Dear Mayor Wolf,

It has come to the VCDD 12 Board of Supervisors' attention that residents are being directed to approach the Board relating to a private parcel drop-off and parking issue at the Fenney Putt and Play. As this is not a District-owned or controlled parcel and the abutting/nearby streets are not owned or controlled by the District, I would ask that these parking operational matters be handled by the local government with jurisdictional control.

As residents are directed to approach the Board of Supervisors, we will be informing them that should there be validated parking or drop-off issues upon Wildwood City streets that these are matters which must be addressed by the City.

We appreciate your cooperation with this matter.

Sincerely,

Jon Roudabush Chair, VCDD 12

Cc. District 12 Board of Supervisors Jason McHugh, City Manager Richard Baier, District Manager